
Longstone Community Council 
Treasurer’s report for 2023-24 AGM 

 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

LCC began the financial year with a balance of £369.18. 

We received our yearly Edinburgh CEC Grant on 07 August 2023 for the sum of £597.64. This was 
£100.00 less than what we received last year. 

In February 2024, Ray Donnelly took over from Alan Gordon as Treasurer of Longstone Community 
Council. 

We ended the financial year with £279.74. The bulk of our costs throughout the Financial Year were 
on the hire of the Church Hall at £360.00 and Internet Website Domain at £121.28 

See accompanying Financial Statement and Auditor’s report. 

Ray Donnelly 
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